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 Competition report...
Round 2 saw the first dirt event for SDCC with 15 entrants, 
3 of which were from outside clubs. The track was in good 
shape and Josh set 3 fantastic fast flowing tracks.

The winners of the day were...

A class went to Andrew Russell.

C class was full on with 6 drivers and the win taken by Lachy 
Melton closely followed by Justin who sparked interest around 
the pits with a huge increase in lap times but he won’t reveal his 
secrets!

D class was once again kiwis, with no one running in the class 
to challenge him.

W class was taken out by Lachie Frampton who’s rear bumper 
was also taken out by a tyre bundle that must have lept out at 
him. Lachie also went home with the outright win for the day.

 Ledfoot’s Quickie...
Well another month has gone by and it’s time for some auto 
cross action at the Mooroopna track. The track committee has 
been busy preparing the track and it’s in good nick.

Rumor has it there is a couple of big hitters dusting off there 
gravel cars to come make some dust !!

So turn up and have a great day .....

Cheers Dallas.

......You have 2 ears and 1 mouth for a reason. You should listen 
twice as much as you speak!!!!!!

Notice of Meeting...
When: Monday, April 3, 2017 

Where: Terminus Hotel – Time: 7.00 pm

P.O. Box 804, Shepparton 3632
ABN 79 797508 209  



 J class was as per usual won by “Josh The Wonder Boy” who can drive the wheels off anything, 
turning up in his new Hyundai excel rally car to have his first drive. He was followed buy Matt 
Jones in the mighty trolla kindly lent to him by James Rooke and was followed closely by Brae in 
the TX3.

VCAS...
Darren and Josh Bohm have been running 
the VCAS series this year as a stepping stone 
into the world of rallying and after placing 
well at both Pakenham and Deniliquin they 
ventured off to round 3 all the way over in Mt 
Gambier. 

Rumors and videos of the SEAC track was 
more than enough to have Justin loading up 
ready to go as well. Leaving Saturday morn-
ing and returning home 4pm on Monday it 
made for a long tiring weekend, but one that 
was very much enjoyed.

Darren placed 4th outright 2nd in class and 
Josh 5th outright 3rd in class in the 4wd  
Corolla wagon. While Justin just had a ball in 
his Corolla finishing further down down the 
list with 10th outright of 17 VCAS entrants. 
The basic review of the SEAC track is: 
 “Awesome, exciting track”!

Kyenton...
The Kyenton Car Club held an event the 
same Sunday as the VCAS and the Melton 
boys decided to give it a go. A total of 35 
entries finished up with Greg 10th outright 
and 1st in class and Lachy 11th outright and 
2nd in class just 0.21 seconds behind Greg.

Track Report...
The stage is set for SDCC’s first autocross in 
quite some time.
Dallas and Justin have prepared the track 
for what should be a good event. With 
recent rain the surface will be hardening up 
and it will have a final roll before the  
weekend.



 Hill Climb...
The DECA round of the Victorian Hill Climb 
Championship is fast approaching, which 
means all hands on deck. 

This is a big job for the club, but very rewarding, 
so if you’ve got the day free please lend a hand 
whether it be as a starter, marshal on the track, 
pit marshal or even just running food from our 
fantastic caterers to the workers.

Upcoming Events...
April 2nd - SHSCC autocross 
April 9th - SDCC autocross 
April 29th - DSCC autocross 
April 30th - Vic Hill Climb Championship 
DECA


